Election Board Meeting
March 27, 2018

The Election Board meeting from February 22, 2018 was reconvened at 10:00 AM on March 27,
2018 by Chairman Commissioner Blair Zimmerman. Also attending the meeting were
Commissioner Dave Coder, Commissioner Archie Trader, Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Election
Director Tina Kiger and Administrative Assistant Amie Nehls.

Old Business:

Director Kiger noted that there were very few issues on Election Day. Most of the problems
were calibration issues and voters who were not in the correct district to vote in the Special
Election.

Commissioner Trader made a motion to merge the precincts of Dunkard Township. Dunkard
Lower will be merged with Dunkard Dilliner and Dunkard Upper will be merged with Dunkard
Bobtown. Commissioner Coder seconded the motion and the motion passed. The merging will
be completed this summer.

New Business:
The Final Signing of the Certification of the March 13, 2018 Special Election was completed by
Commissioners Zimmerman, Coder and Trader.

Announcements:
Director Kiger made the following announcements:
e The last day to register before the May 15, 2018 Primary is April 16, 2018.
e Due to Military and Civilian Overseas Absentee Application Deadlines two office staff
will be working Saturday, March 31, 2018 for a short time.

Next Scheduled Meeting:
May 3, 2018

Public Comment:
None

Adjournment:
Commissioner Trader made the motion to adjourn at 10:06AM and Commissioner Coder
seconded.

Respectfully Submitted,

Amie Nehls
Administrative Assistant



